The White Hills Park Federation Trust

A Culture of Excellence

The Home School Agreement

At The White Hills Park Federation Trust we do our best to ensure that all students enjoy school
and learn well. We put a lot of effort into establishing the needs of students and supporting
them on an individual basis. We believe that students can be most effectively supported in their
learning and development if school and home work closely together with full co-operation on
both sides.

The Federation undertakes to:

e Invite parents/ carers regularly to meet their children’s teachers to hear how they are
getting on and perhaps how they can be helped.

e Meet parents in a welcoming way after reasonable arrangement to discuss any concerns
or questions they may have.

e Contact them promptly if any problems arise with their son/daughter in school.

e Give them written information about how their son/daughter is progressing in school.

e Have a genuine care for the welfare of children in school.

Parents are asked to undertake to:

e Attend meetings with us when invited and to give us their support and advice
concerning their son/ daughter.

e Support us in our efforts to encourage pleasant and considerate behaviour in school.

e Ensure that their son/daughter has the right tools to do the job i.e. bag, study planner,
pen, pencil, ruler, school exercise books.

e Contact us if their son/ daughter is absent from school, preferably on the first day.

e Show an interest in homework and look at the study planner regularly.



The benefits of partnership

Relationships between school and home can sometimes be tested when a student

does not behave considerately or appropriately. If pupils’ behaviour falls short of our
expectations, we need parents’ trust and support to ensure that we act together to show
him/her how to behave.



